
From:
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Stirling, Bryan <BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Josh Baker <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date:

Subject: RE: Report Card - Printing

Ted and Bryan,
There are still open items regarding the 2012 report card that need final decisions before we can proceed with 
printing and uploading to www.governor.sc.gov.

- House - agenda items re: DOT
- Grading scale for both the House and Senate
- Legislative roll out - letter for the desks
- Legislative priorities for the contact card

Thank you,
Katherine

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 12:19 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Pitts, Ted; Stirling, Bryan 
Subject: RE: Report Card - Printing

We used Spectra off of Greystone Boulevard. My contact was Julie McKellar at 744.9391.

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 12:12 PM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
Cc: Pitts, Ted; Stirling, Bryan
Subject: Report Card - Printing

Becca,
Do you know which company we used last year to print the report card and legislator contact/priority card?
We hope to the have report card and legis card proofed and printed by mid-January to be able to distribute at the 
town halls starting in February.
Thanks for your help.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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